

My name is: _____

WORKSHEET

Nov 19th, 2022

FFs3-Unit 5

Teacher's
feedbacks**Task 1. Read and fill in the gaps.**

Amazing Animals!

Elephants

Elephants (live) in Africa and India. They (not eat) Meat. They have only 4 teeth. They (eat) a lot of grass, leaves and fruit. Elephants (can) say hello with their trunks.



Giraffes

Giraffes (live) in Africa. They (be) taller than elephants. They (eat) leaves from tall trees. They (not drink) every day. They (can) live for one week with no water. They (have got) long black tongues.

Task 2. Read and answer the question.

Crocodiles are large reptiles. They live in Africa, Asia, America and Australia. Crocodiles are in rivers and in lakes. They eat fish, reptiles and mammals. They lived with dinosaurs. The crocodile has got a long and heavy tail, short legs, long and pointed mouth with sharp, strong teeth and small eyes. It can swim and walk.

Lions are the largest members of the cat family and they are carnivorous mammals. They live in Africa, as well as other locations and have short yellow, gold fur. Male lions have manes around their heads and females don't. They have got tails with tufts of hair at the end and their bodies are muscular and sleek for running. They are the kings of the jungle.

1. Where do crocodiles live?

2. What do crocodiles eat?

3. Where do lions live?

4. What animal is the king of the jungle?

Task 3:

Listen and write. There is one example.

The Children's Zoo

Name:

Ann Jones

Lives at:

Field Road

Time:

Sunday

Animals:

Working with:

Mr

Phone number:

